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Expectations for Continuing Airworthiness Organisations 
Post Town Hall Slides 

 

DASA held a virtual ‘Town hall’ style briefing on the expectations DASA has for the Quality 
Management Systems within DASR Continuing Airworthiness Organisations.  

 

The presentation slides are available via this link.  

 

As an outcome of the town hall, Part M and Part 145 Quality Managers will be invited to 
a ‘meet and greet’ hosted on DPN Teams (remotely accessible via Defence VERA).  

 

The DASA point of contact is WGCDR Stephen Bell, via stephen.bell5@defence.gov.au   

 

 

Past Newsbreaks located DASA web site. 
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Note: DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and is intended as information only for Defence, contractor 
personnel, and other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation and space safety. 

DASA only retains email addresses on the DASA Subscribe distribution list; this list will not be passed on 
to third parties. 
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